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Tune In To Alaska’s
Source For Native
American Music

*Earth Songs
Contemporary Native Music
~ Monday thru Thursday @ 8:00pm

*Different Drums
Traditional and Contemporary Native Music
~ Saturday @ 10:00am

+Signals
Contemporary Native Music, Interviews and
News Articles dealing with Native issues
~ Saturday @ 2:00pm
*Windsongs
Traditional & Contemporary Native Music
- ~ Sunday @ 10:00am
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Summer is almost
upon us!

Have a safe, enjoyable
season and stay
informed with
TundraTIMES,
the Volice of
Native Experience.

Call today!
1-800-764-2512

or
(907) 349-2512

- FORMER UMIAT AIR FORCE
STATION RESTORATION
ADVISORY BOARD

What is a Restoration Advisory Board (RAB)? A RAB is a group of community and
government representatives which provide the United States Engineer District, Alaska
(USAED Alaska) decision makers with advice about environmental cleanup activities at the
former and active military facilities. The RAB is the point of information exchange between
USAED Alaska and the community. The RAB is intended to bring together members who
reflect the diverse interests within the community and to allow for a two-way flow of
information, concerns, priorities, and needs between the affected community and USAED
Alaska.

Will A Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) be Established for the Fermer Umiat Air Force
Station? To answer this question, the USAED Alaska needs your help! USAED Alaska is
determining whether enough community interest exists to establish a RAB for the former
Umiat Air Force Station. Please complete and return the ‘coupon befow if you are interested
in the formation of a former Umiat Air Force Station RAB.

| Address:

| Telephone:

| |:| Yes, | would like to see the formation of a former Umiat Air Force Station RAB.
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| D Please add my name to the mailing list. |
.
If there is gh interest in lishing a Former Umiat Air Force Station RAB, additional
information about RABs, including a membership application, will be mailed to interested
parties.

Please mail completed coupon to:
James Baker, Engineering Manager
United States Army Engineer District, Alaska
P.O. Box 898
Anchorage, Alaska 99506-0898

Questions? Call James Baker at 907/753-5665
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